
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

MUST BE READ BY ALL 

PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
All addenda (including answers to written questions received from 

prospective bidders) will be posted on the District’s web site at 

https://www.glenbard87.org/finance-publications/ 

(documents located under Bid Notices) 

Therefore, all prospective bidders are responsible for keeping up to 

date on information related to this bidding process by checking this site 

regularly. 

https://www.glenbard87.org/finance-publications/

